
Submissions should include both a summary
and an illustrative image of the blooper.* 
The deadline for submissions is July 15, 2020.

In the PCSA Lab Blooper Competition, tell a
story showcasing the learning experience that
can result from the occasional mishaps which
can occur during ceramic research.

Do you have a funny
lab story to tell?

2020 PCSA Lab Blooper Competition

Contact PCSA Programming Chair, Michael Walden at
waldenmichael@mines.edu with any questions.

Whether the result is a mess in a lab, a broken testing
specimen, or simply a highly unexpected result, as long as
nobody is hurt, such incidents can serve as a learning experience
for improving lab safety practices and for advancing knowledge
of the materials we work with.

*Submissions shall not describe any accident involving personal
injury, and shall not contain any reference to personal injury. 

ceramics.org/pcsalabbloopers


